Mr. Jim Pound

HB 15 is an excellent choice for Alaska. We use one ton trucks that are over the 10,000 Ib. GVWR to pilot
equipment to and from job sites. They result in less wear and tear on the highway system than a normal
pickup truck due the duel rear wheel putting less PSI on the roadway than single rear wheels.
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